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AERIAL SPRAYING FOR MOSQUITOES 

Mosquito Control Services is planning an aerial adulticiding mission to 

respond to nuisance mosquito activity on the evening of Tuesday November 2, 

2021 and Wednesday November 3, 2021 between the hours of 6:00 p.m. and 

11:00 p.m. We will be using a Twin-Engine King Air aircraft that is white with red 

and blue stripes. The areas of treatment will be Du large, Dulac, Cocodrie, 

Montegut, Chauvin, Bourg, Summerfield, Hwy 311, Lisa Park, Oakshire, Savanne, 

Bayou Black, Ashland areas. If weather conditions on the evening of Tuesday 

November 2, 2021 force the cancellation of the scheduled flight, aerial spraying 

will take place on the first subsequent evening on which weather conditions 

permit. 

For more information, contact the Mosquito Control Service office at 985-

580-1629.


